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The Norton Star           20
th
 January 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

Question of the week: ‘Is having technology in our lives always a good thing?’ 
 

Today we say goodbye to Natalie Buck who has led our pre-school for the past few years. Natalie 
is leaving to spend time with her husband as he undergoes treatment for a serious illness. We are 

hugely grateful for her contribution to our Norton school family; she will be missed. 
 
 

Thank you for your on-going support 
Have a great weekend 

 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

Before and After School Club 
 

Remember to complete the booking form for 
this term. 

 
Please settle any outstanding invoices as 

soon as possible. 

Norton Nippers 
A playgroup for new born to school age children 

 
Come along and join a friendly bunch of parents 

and carers for a cuppa and natter while your child 
enjoys free play with new friends. 

 
Norton Nippers takes place every Tuesday 

morning from 9.00am -10.30am in the committee 
room at Norton Village Hall. 

 
Cost £1.50 with refreshment (first session free) 

F.O.N.S News 

 

Infant nativity DVD’s can be collected 

and signed for from the school office. 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: In book bags: 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but an extra 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     

 
PGL 2020 - Year 6 

 
Remember to keep making your PGL 

payments on line through parent pay, or by 
sending in cash or cheques. 

 
 
. 
 

Thank you 

 
Teacher led After School Clubs 

 

After school clubs will start on Monday, except 
Dance which will start on 28th January. 

 

Some clubs are already full and you will have 
been texted if your child does not have a place. 

 

 


